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SUBJ MONTGOMERY PLACE EXPLORES IDEAS TO MOVE FORWARD  
IN A NEW WORLD DURING THIS TIME OF COVID-19 

 

Tonight I am writing a very brief note. I spent my day away from the office, 
enjoying some warm Central Illinois weather, and giving myself a few hours of 
much needed rest.    
 

I will be back on Sunday to talk with residents and staff. And I am interested to 
hear their ideas on topics including testing, relaxing COVID-19 precautions and 
procedures, and moving forward in a new world with pandemic potential. 
 

Here is Saturday’s progress report about how Montgomery Place is faring so far. 
 

COVID-19 Tracking Cases for Montgomery Place 
 

 Residents  Staff 
 Independent 

Living 
Assisted 
Living 

Skilled 
Nursing 

Care 

  

Cases recovered 
 

3 2 9  11 
Cases hospitalized 
 

    1 
At home recovering 
 

    1 
Recovering in 
skilled nursing care 
 

     

Death* due to 
COVID-19 
 

   
1 

  

Total cases  3 2 10  13 
 
*Death was not due to COVID-19, but person tested positive 
 
To share your ideas about the topics residents and staff members are discussing 
now, call my mobile phone number, 773-617-1317, at any time.  
 

Making plans for our new reality, gives us strength.   


